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All-Member Meeting: Cyber Update

Webinar
08.28.2025  |  12:00 – 1:00 PM (ET)
Event Sponsor: The Coalition For Common Sense In Government Procurement
 

The Coalition is pleased to announce a virtual All-Member Meeting: Cyber Update, hosted by the Cybersecurity &
Supply Chain Committee and led by Co-Chairs Michael G. Gruden, Partner at Crowell & Moring, and Townsend
Bourne, Partner at Sheppard Mullin, on August 28 from 12:00 – 1:00 PM (ET). During the session, Towsend will
provide the latest insights on Federal cybersecurity policy developments and their impact on contractors.

This event is open to Coalition members and non-members. Registration is complimentary for all Coalition
members.

To register, click here.

Attorneys
Townsend L. Bourne


